
 

  

 
 

 
 
4 April 2020 

 
 
To whom it may concern 
 

 

Advisory on Production Work 

 

It was announced on 3 April 2020 that heightened safe distancing measures will be 

implemented from 7 April 2020 to 4 May 2020 (inclusive) in view of the current COVID-19 

situation. This includes the closure of workplaces. Only essential services may remain open.  

 

2. The Infocomm Media Development Authority (“IMDA”) understands that production 

work such as shoots would have to be put on hold or postponed during this period.  

 

3. The exception to the above is for a very small number of companies involved in critical 

public service content for COVID-19. If your company is involved with such content, kindly 

refer to your commissioner to confirm this status.  

 

4. For more information, please visit http://www.gov.sg/article/covid-19-updates-and-

announcements  

 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Joachim NG 
Director (Media & Ecosystem Development) 
FOR CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
INFOCOMM MEDIA DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
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